
Banner Witcoff attorneys Robert Katz and Alisa
Abbott examined the intricacies of U.S. design law
for a global guide on design rights.
The guide — “Lexology Getting the Deal Through:
Designs 2021” — provides insight into the
protection, commercialization and enforcement of
design rights in jurisdictions around the world.
Rob and Alisa authored the chapter on U.S. design
law, in which they detail key criteria for the
protection of designs, registration and opposition
procedures, grounds for infringment claims,
available remedies and other issues involving
licensing of rights in the United States. They both
have extensive experience representing clients in
various design matters.
Click here to read their chapter. The full guide is
available to subscribers on Lexology’s website.
Banner Witcoff is a leader in design law, obtaining
more U.S. design patents than any other firm in the
country for 17 years in a row. To learn more about
our team of seasoned attorneys and their
capabilities and experience in this space, click here.
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